400 Chestnut Street Tower II

August 1, 1980

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation THIS DOCUMENT CONTAINS

Attention: Mr. A, Schwencer, Chief POOR QUAUTY PAGES

Licensing Branch No. 2

Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Schwencer:

In the Matter of the Application of ) Docket No. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority )

As requeste! by H. Schecling of your staff in a telephone conversation
on July 31, 1980, enclosed is information on the test of the Sequoyan
Nuclear Plant Interim Auxiliary Building Secondary Containment Encl -

sure and the Auxiliary Building Gas Treatment System. My letter to

you dated July 29, 1980, documented the completion of the test and the

acceptability of the result.

Enclosure 1 is a background and summary discussion of the test. Enclo-

sure 2 is the portion of Surveillance Instruction 149 which ccatains

the

procedures for the test. Enclosure 3 is the data package for this test.

If you have any questions, please get in touch with D. L. Lambert at
FIS 857-2581.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

4 IF
| g
'I v /’4' /u\ d,«’, I’;\{‘.
L. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety

Enclosures
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